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Dear Oregon Legislature, 

 

I have lived and voted in Oregon for nearly my entire adult life and I absolutely 

treasure our mail-in voting system. It is by far the most convenient, cheap, simple, 

and reliable way to cast ballots that I can imagine. It allows me to research each 

candidate and make my choices in the comfort of my own home, on my own time, 

and with the confidence that my vote will be recorded properly. We cannot afford to 

give up such a wonderful system, especially when the alternative is less reliable, 

dramatically more expensive, and vastly more difficult to implement. I implore you, 

protect our beloved voting system and VOTE NO on this proposal to require in-

person voting in Oregon.  

 

Sincerely, 

Benjamin Latson 


